Signer Newsletter



WHAT'S NEW?

Wear a face mask at the Badging Office; it's required

New regulations passed this week make it mandatory to wear face coverings inside Minneapolis-St. Paul International Airport's (MSP) terminals, starting Saturday, July 25.

The regulations also require wear face coverings in outdoor public areas of MSP where it could be difficult to maintain adequate social distancing.

The Badging Office is covered by the new mandate and is committed to operating safely for both customers and its employees.



If individuals arrive at the Badging Office without a mask, they will be turned away.

Please tell the employees you help prepare for a visit to the Badging Office to wear a mask.

ACTION NEEDED

Badging activity increases; please plan ahead



As the number of employees working at the airport declined in recent months due to the pandemic, the number of visits to the Badging Office also dropped a bit.

We are starting to see the numbers increase again, as more passengers return to the terminal and airport businesses start to gear up for August, when more airline routes are added back at MSP. This can mean longer lead times for Badging Office appointments.

Please have your employees plan ahead, schedule their appointments in advance at this website and arrive on time.

We're happy to have employees returning to the terminals. For those who are visiting the Badging Office, planning ahead will help make their experience as efficient as possible.

REMINDER

Knife count and log audits remain a priority

As required by the Transportation Security Administration, restaurants at MSP need to perform daily counts of their knives and record daily counts in a log on site.

More airport businesses are starting to reopen and are adding additional hours to their schedules. As that happens, please remind employees that the knife logs are a priority.



The Metropolitan Airports Commission continues to conduct regular audits for compliance with the knife counts and the log requirements.

As you talk to employees related to their security badges, please remind those who work in restaurant jobs and use knives about the knife requirements.

Audited restaurants that are found to be out of compliance are subject to fines.

Quick Links

Badging Webpage Authorized Signer Information Badging Application Signer Guide MyMSP News